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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome once again to our weekly update. 

It has been fantastic to be able to host our first face to face ‘Welcome back’ events this week in school.
Thank you ever so much to those of you who attended and provided some very useful feedback. We are
really pleased with the resounding positivity about our 'Behaviour launch'. 

As we discussed during the information sessions this week, the most important step for us now is to ensure
that we maintain the great start to the academic year, work on any inconsistencies and support individuals
who need a little more time to adjust. We have spent time listening carefully to you as parents/guardians
and we thank you very much for your continued feedback. It is phenomenal to walk around school and be
greeted by such friendly and positive students. If you were not able to attend the evening this week, please
ensure you take a look at the presentations, now available on the school website here, and sent home via
email earlier today. 

A reminder that I will be available every Tuesday morning weekly, at 9am, in the restaurant for a coffee and
chat, no booking required. Please do come along. It is important that we continue to reconnect and listen to
you. 

In the meantime, have a lovely weekend. 

Natalie Teece
Head of School

https://www.johnferneley.org/presentations
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Learning Support Assistants

Teacher of Physics

Teacher of English

Teacher of Maths - one year fixed term

Job vacancies - join our team!
We currently have the following vacancies available at John Ferneley College:
Visit our vacancies page to apply > www.johnferneley.org/vacancies

We are looking to appoint several Learning Support Assistants at 
John Ferneley College. This role will stay open until all 
positions have been filled. 

Closing date: Midnight on Sunday 19th September 2021
Interviews will take place w/c 27th September 2021

Closing date: Midnight on Sunday 26th September 2021
Interviews will take place on Thursday 7th October 2021​​​​​​​

Closing date: Midnight on Monday 27th September 2021​​​​​​​
Interviews will take place on Thursday 7th October 2021​​​​​​​

Saturday 11th September - Open Morning for Years 5/6 families (10am -
12pm)
Wednesday  15th September - Open Evening for Years 5/6 families
(5.30pm - 7.30pm)
Tuesday 14th  September - School Photographs (Years 7 and 11 only)
Wednesday 22nd September - Year 11 Parents' Evening, 15.45pm -
18.45pm
w/c 27th September - European Celebration Week of Languages 

REMINDER - PASTORAL SUPPORT FOR YOUR CHILD
As well as your child's tutor, our Head of Year team are on hand daily to answer your queries, and help
support your child in school day-to-day. However, please note our Heads of Year are also teachers and
could be teaching throughout the school day. They will aim to respond to your emails within 24 hours.
Please see key pastoral contact details and photographs below for each year group here (Visit the school
website > main menu > school information > pastoral support team).

https://www.mowbrayeducation.org/news/?pid=12&nid=7&storyid=129
https://www.mowbrayeducation.org/news/?pid=12&nid=7&storyid=130
https://www.johnferneley.org/pastoralteam

